
Dear parent/carer, 

Next week, during Parents Evening, we will be holding our Book Fair at TMA. The fair will be 

held in the classroom close to reception, your children now know this as the Music Room 

and we will everything from small stationery at 50p to books both fiction and non-fiction at all 

prices. 

Every book we sell earns us commission to buy new books for our students and it would be 

lovely to see you there. Even if you do not want to make a purchase please come and 

browse and say hello. 

I look forward to seeing you, 

Happy reading, 

Nicki Williams 

Librarian 


